
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

2nd June 2025 

Mary Poppins Performance 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

 

This Summer, we are holding two performances of our school production Mary Poppins on Tuesday 1st July 9:20 

am-10:50am and Wednesday 2nd July 9:20 am-10:50am for parents, carers and family. On each day, the show will 

start at 9:20 am and doors will open at 9:00 am. 

These shows prove to be really popular. Some students will be performing live whilst others are on pre-recorded 

video clips so, please check with your son/daughter’s form tutor if you want to know more details about how they 

are involved. 

Please note that admission is by ticket only. Tickets are priced at just £1.00 each. Please book your tickets as quickly 

as possible by returning the attached slip by Friday 27th June. Entrance on the days of the performances will be 

through the Pendle Vale reception. 

We look forward to seeing you at the performances.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Debra Grogan 

Headteacher  

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Mary Poppins Production 

 I/We would like ___ tickets (max of 4) for Tuesday 1st July or Wednesday 2nd July 2025. 

 

 Signed: _____________________________________  

 

Date: ________________________  

Child’s name: ________________________________  

Class: ________________________  

Amount enclosed: £___________________ 
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